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1119 Salem Blvd.
Berwick, PA 18603
February 19, 2012

Attn. Mrs. Amy Elliott
District Engineer, U.S. Army Corp of Engineers
Baltimore District, State College Field Office
1631 South Atherton Strteet, Suite 101
State College, PA 16801

Dear Mrs. Elliott:

We afe writing in response to the Public notice received regarding the request by PPL for a
permit that will potentially affect waterways, wetlands, and possibly the wells of hundreds
of property owners surrounding PPL property.

We have great concerns about the potential affect that withdrawing 1.0 million gallons per
day of groundwater may have on our property and others.

If this comes to pass, we need at least 30 days notice before drilling so we can have our well tested.
PPL representativq Joseph Scopelliti could not guarantee that our well would not be affected by
proposed drilling.

Thank you.

Dennis Shepler
Jill S. Shepler


